
BASHH Trustees’ Policy on Investment and Reserves
The Trustees aim to invest BASHH reserves within Charity Commission guidelines:

Taking financial advice where appropriate, giving due continuous and careful consideration of risk / diversification / protection and allowing for sufficient access to maintain a contingency for the running of BASHH.   

Guidance Notes:

CC14: Investment of Charitable Funds: Basic Principles (version January 2017) 
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/581814/CC14_new.pdf
CC19 - Charities' Reserves (version February 2017)
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/charities-and-reserves-cc19
Reserves

The Trustees’ intention is to maintain the level of reserves at an amount sufficient for the Association to function for at least two years in the event that it does not receive any further income.
Investment policy
An amount sufficient for the Association to function for at least one year will be kept in accounts which permit access to funds within a maximum of 3 months.
The balance of reserves will be invested after taking professional financial advice and adopting a low to medium risk approach.

Review

The Trustees will review this policy whenever appropriate and as a minimum at least annually.

This Investment and Reserves Policy was approved by the Trustees on 24 May  2019. 
Kaveh Manavi 
Treasurer

